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Summary Report 

 

Working groups provided updates with regards to progress made and status of their 
respective texts. It was confirmed that the drafting style of the Code should take a FAQ 
approach with concrete examples, an approach which DG Justice and DG RTD support. 
Furthermore, there has been indication from the European Commission that there are no 
other Codes of Conduct in the field of health research, emphasising the importance of the 
current Code.  
 
The GEANT Code of Conduct, which is aimed at service providers in the IT field, was 
discussed as a reference point. Drafting Group members were encouraged to look at this 
Code given it was available for public consultation.  
  
Upcoming deadlines and meetings within working groups were discussed, along with the 
next face to face meeting for all Drafting Group members.  
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